Dear Colleague,

In conjunction with colleagues from the UK, we are conducting a survey across all hospitals in Australia providing acute and rehabilitation stroke care. The survey will establish current practices and healthcare professionals' perceptions of oral health care for stroke patients in hospital. We are aiming for a high response rate so our findings will be relevant and generalizable in Australia.

We have sent out the survey to all stroke unit coordinators, stroke specialist nurses or stroke unit managers. As a thank you for completing the survey, we are offering two lucky winners a chance to win Amazon vouchers worth \$100 each.

Kind regards,

Dr Cintia Martinez Research Officer, Nursing Research Institute Stroke.Survey@acu.edu.au

On behalf of

Professor Sandy Middleton Director, Nursing Research Institute Australian Catholic University and St Vincent's Hospital Sydney 390 Victoria Street, Darlinghurst NSW 2010